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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Strong "No" for today's vote on the urban boundary

From: Sue Collins 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 7:12 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Urban Boundary <urbanboundary@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Strong "No" for today's vote on the urban boundary 

I would like to express my dismay that expanding the urban boundary is even being re-visited. 

I am firmly against expanding the boundary, again/still. 

Hamilton (and the rest of Ontario) needs our farmland. 

The housing Hamilton (and the rest of Ontario) needs is not the kind that would be built on sprawl land. And 
selfishly, I don’t want my property taxes to go up to because of the high costs of servicing houses built outside 
the existing boundary. 

Regards, 
Sue Collins 
Ward 15 
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